
Parent Connect Group 

The Landsdale parent connect group is for parents/carers who 
would like to engage in a supportive network. 

You may have a child who has special needs, challenging 
behaviour, learning or emotional difficulties, or you might just 
want to have a chat.  

This is an opportunity to meet and network with other people 
in a similar situation and provides an opportunity to talk with 
likeminded people who may be able to offer support, 
suggestions and share ideas. 

Any questions? 
Please contact Keera 
dkbull@iinet.net.au 

0418 210907 

Friday 16 June 
2017 

 
2:15 pm - 3:00 

pm 
 

Landsdale 
Primary School 

Staffroom 

"Special Guest" 

Catherine Simpson from Edith Cowan 

University's Speech Therapy department will 

join us  to answer questions of a general nature. 

Please come along and join us for this coffee catch up. 

There is no commitment. 

We will be joined by a deputy principal for part of the 

session to answer any questions you may have.


